From: Annemarie

To: Sanchez, Diana; Peters, Lindy; Albin-Smith, Tess; Norvell, Bernie; Rafanan, Marcia; Godeke, Jason; Whippy,
Isaac

Subject: public comment item 5d, Approve Letters in Opposition to AT&T"s applications to CPUC

Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 2:33:32 PM

Dear City Council members,

Re: Approve City Council Letters in Opposition to AT&T CPUC Applications
A.23-03-002 and A.23-03-003

I appreciate that you are sending these letters along with call flows

maps to the CPUC, as well as McGuire & Wood. I have participated at the
Ukiah and the Santa Cruz gathering with CPUC and AT&T representatives. 1
heard many people express their fear that loosing landlines would make

it impossible for them to live with, do to their sensitivity to
Electromagnetic Fields (EMF's) I am hoping that you can add a sentence
about that. Your letter unfortunately did not include the health reasons
mentioned by many during these gatherings, as well as in other

gatherings and online at the CPUC web page. Having no more landlines
would increase cell towers, cell phones, electromagnetic radiation. That

is impossible for people with radiation poisoning to tolerate. That # is
steadily growing. Please add a sentence referring to health reasons.
Thanks, Annemarie Weibel
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